SouTH CAROLINA ELECTRIC & GAS COMPANY

POST OFFICE BCx 784

CoLumBia, SOUTH CAROLINA 29218

> NicwoLs, Ja  2Jengidry 30, 1981

Cr PRES QENT AND SacLe Earcutive

Mr., James P. 0O'Reillv, Director

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II, Suite 3100

101 Marietta Street, N. W.

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Subject: Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station
I4E Bulletin 79-13, Revision 2
Docket No\£§21295
Nuclear Eng. File 2.8950
Re: Previous Response from E. H. Crews
to J. P. 0'Reilly, dated
March 12, 1980

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

NRC IE Bulletin 79-13, Revision 2, defined examination and inspection require-
ments for the feedwater piping inside containment. As required by the bulletin
and committed to in our previous response, volumetric inspection of the feedwaier
nozzle-to-pipe welds and adjacent pipe and nozzle areas has been completed. Th,
results of these tests were acceptable for all examinations in accordance witb Lhe
requirements of ASME Section III.

During hot functiomal testing, the feedwater system supports and snubbers in-
side containment were visually inspected as required to verify operability and
conformance to the design. The resulrs of these visual inspections were acceptable.

As indicated by the previous response, SCE&G has evaluated an acoustical
monitoring svstem to detect and locate feedwater leaks inside containment. The
svstem has been evaluated favorably and is in the process of being placed into
service.

As required by the bulletin, volumetric examination of the emergency feedwater
nozzels and piping welds and a visual inspection of feedwater pipe supports will be
performed at the first refueling outage. The resrlts of these examinations will be
submitted at that time.

1f vou require further information, please advise.

Very truly yours,
7 ¢ 77 A
G - ”
T. C. Nichols, Jr.
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